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Surrey Wildlife trust 

Year 4 have been so lucky 

this year. We had the 

privilege of working with 

SWT all year. Over that 

time the children have 

transformed the Eco field 

which includes a bug 

hotel, a bee bank, a no 

mow zone and a 

wonderful wildflower 

garden. The end of the 

year also saw 8 children 

represent the school at 

Nower Woods alongside 

11 other schools. Their 

presentation earned the 

school £75.00! 

 
 

 

Next week… 

We will be continuing to up-level our 

narrative writing to make us ready and 

good to go in Y5. We have been using 

lots of films to inspire plus additional 

texts. 

 

Maths will see us consolidate our 

understanding of number by working on 

a variety of word problems and puzzles. 

 

In science we will be continuing with 

electricity – we promise…no explosions! 

 

PSHE will finish our ‘Changing Me’ unit. 

   

 

 

 

 

Our last learning letter of the year! 

We would like to say thank you to all of you 

for your support and encouragement 

throughout the school year. The children 

have been on a wonderful journey including 

High Ashurst; Forest school; Surrey Wildlife 

Trust; Christmas carols and all of the 

amazing learning that has taken place. Well 

done to all of the fabulous children and all 

of their hard work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to continue using the above, 

especially in the holiday time to keep your mind 

fresh and ready for Y5. 

 

Homework 

A reflection 

and highlights 

of your time in 

Year 4. 

Due in: 14/7/23 

 


